
Additional News

Take Control of Your Bills
We want to help you save. A few small steps could  
add up to big savings.

Weatherize your home - Sealing air leaks 
around windows, doors, and vents will help 
save energy and will make your home more 
comfortable.

Smart controllers - Smart thermostats, smart 
appliances, and smart irrigation controllers all 
use technology to help you save.

Look for EPA labels - When buying 
appliances, water heaters, electronics, light 
bulbs, toilets, faucets, shower heads, and 
more, look for ENERGY STAR® and WaterSense 
labels. These products are certified by the EPA 
to use less and can save you money on your 
utility bills.

Scan the code  
for more  savings tips!

The Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative (RGGI) is the first mandatory, 
market-based CO2 emissions reduction program in the United States. 
Carbon allowances are auctioned periodically, and the revenue we receive 
goes back to our customers in the form of a credit under transmission rates. 
For the 2024-2025 period, which runs from May 1, 2024 - April 30, 2025, 
we will be giving $3,386,107 back to our electric customers. This money is 
distributed on a per kWh basis. Please visit www.rggi.org to learn more.

Add Electricity to Your Cart
Did you know that you have a choice in who 
supplies the electricity that we deliver to you? We 
encourage you to consider all available energy 
supply options to determine which one will best 
meet your needs. You can use Energy Service that 
Liberty purchases, or you can purchase from a 
third party, known as an energy marketer or energy 
supplier.

If you do switch to another supplier, Liberty will 
continue to deliver your electricity, respond to 
service and emergency needs, and provide storm 
restoration services.

For more information, visit  
www.puc. nh.gov/Consumer/consumer.htm.
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